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 Wednesday 30th April 2025 
 

Year 1 and Year Beach Trip – Aberavon Beach 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are writing to let you know that on Thursday 5th of June, Years 1 and 2 will be visiting 
Aberavon Beach for the day. This trip is linked to our learning about hot and cold places, life 
under the sea and exploring different places in the United Kingdom. 
 
We will be travelling by coach, leaving before the start of the school day. Children will need 
to be at school at 7:50am, so that we are able to depart promptly at 8am. An early start will 
mean that we are able to make the most of our exciting day out. During the day, children will 
be taking part in various seaside activities like paddling, making sandcastles and sand art. 
Though we will be very busy, we will be sure to make time to enjoy an ice cream on the 
beach. We will be arriving back at school for collection at 4pm. The cost of the trip is £13 per 
pupil and this can be paid, from today, via ParentPay. Children do not need to bring any 
money with them. 
 
Important information to note: 
 

• Children should come dressed in weather appropriate clothing. 

• We will not be swimming - there is no need to send children in/with swimming 
costumes. 

• If your child has a school dinner booked, MiQuill will provide a packed lunch on the 
day.  

• Please send your child with a refillable water bottle and some healthy snacks in a 
bag. 

• Children are welcome to bring buckets and spades with them, but these must be 
labelled. These are brought at their own risk.  

 
If you have any questions or concerns, please let us know. 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
 
Mr Bull and Miss Smith 
 


